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ALL INDIA BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION
CENTRAL OFFICE

2nd Floor, 109/10, Angappa Naicken Street, 
CHENNAI - 600 001

Ph: 25265511 / Mobile: 98406 45081 Fax: 044-25249081 / e-mail : aiboa.hq@gmail.com  Website: www.aiboa.org

Circular No.25/VIII/2025
29.06.2025.

TO

ALL STATE COMMITTEES / AFFILIATED UNITS:

Comrades,

AIBOA EXTENDS FRATERNAL SUPPORT
TO THE STRIKE SCHEDULED

ON 09.07.2025
* * * * *

Our organization had already issued a communication extending the fraternal support to 
the unions intending to observe the Strike on 20.05.2025 opposing the steps initiated by 
the Government at the Centre, which are certainly affecting the workers of our Nation. The 
said strike was to synchronize with Strike Call given by the Central Trade Unions, as per 
the declaration of the National Convention held on 18th March 2025 at New Delhi. However, 
the same could not be observed due to the carnage that took place on 22.04.2025 at 
Pahalgam.

2. The strike scheduled on 20th May 2025 was postponed to 09.07.2025 by the unions 
including in the financial sector. There are issues confronting the entire workforce in the 
Industry VIZ: Disinvestment of Government Equity in IDBI, 5 Public Sector Banks, 
Issuance of IPO’s in RRBs, Recruitments in all cadres, work-life balance in the 
current environment, 5 days banking, outsourcing the permanent jobs of officers, 
up- dation of Pension, PLI- enhancement akin to executives/board level appointees, 
Grade Pay to the Officers akin to SBI etc. Our organization deferred the strike based 
on the assurances by Government representative present in the conciliation proceedings 
held at New Delhi on 18th and 21st March 2025.

3. After taking into consideration of the views of the office bearers and advisors of our 
organization, it has been decided to extend fraternal support to the unions observing 
the Strike on 09.07.2025. The State committees and affiliated Units should advise 
our members not to attend the clerical job on 09.07.2025 in the branches.
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4. All India Gramin Bank Officers’ Association (AIGBOA) along with All India Gramin 
Employees’ Association (AIGBEA) has served the Strike Notice on Government of India 
demanding the merger of RRBS with Sponsor Banks and opposing the disinvestment 
exercise through issuance of IPOs by sponsoring Banks. AIBOA extends fraternal 
support to the 9th July 2025 Strike Call given by AIGBOA and AIGBEA.

All our State Committees and affiliated Units are advised to extend the required 
support to striking workforce on 09.07.2025.

Yours Comradely,

S.NAGARAJAN
GENERAL SECRETARY

REPRODUCED BY KARNATAKA BANK OFFICERS’ ORGANISATION (REGD.) MANGALURU-575 003

 
Mangaluru (Suresha Hegde S.)
01.07.2025 GENERAL SECRETARY

ALL INDIA BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION ... ... ... ZINDABAD

KARNATAKA BANK OFFICERS’ ORGANISATION ... ... ... ZINDABAD

OFFICERS - WORKMEN UNITY ... ... ... ZINDABAD


